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Pending SBDM Approval
TAYLORSVILLE ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL COUNCIL SUMMARY

April 28, 2014
The Taylorsville Elementary School Council met in a regular session in the library with the following members present:  1) Crystal Little 2) Natalie Mullins 3) Mindy Druin 4) MariAnn Arnold and 5) Becky Goins 6) Stacy Hieb
The following member was absent:  None
The following individuals were present as guests:  
The meeting was called to order at  5:31 p.m.
The Council discussed amendments to the agenda.  First grade field trip was added to the agenda.        Stacy Hieb motioned for approval; Mindy Druin seconded and the agenda was approved as amended.
The March 24, 2014 minutes were reviewed.  Natalie Mullins motioned for approval; Becky Goins seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved as presented.

No individuals participated in Open Expression.

Title I Report provided by Mr. Vincent was reviewed by council.  The council reviewed the information and discussed Title I survey.
SBDM council reviewed the Health Room Data and took the information under advisement.  
The council reviewed the Assessment Committee Minutes from 4/9/14.
The council reviewed Staffing allocations for 2014-15.  The council discussed potential enrollment numbers and the possibility of funding a teacher through Title I.  Mindy Druin motioned for approval; Crystal Little seconded the motion.
Council reviewed Primary Program attributes and discussed elimination of the departmentalized structure.  Stacy Hieb motioned for approval; Mindy Druin seconded the motion.
The Assessment Committee grading scale concern was discussed.  The council decided it would be best to use the new grading scale when determining all year Honor Roll.  Natalie Mullins motioned for approval; Crystal Little seconded the motion. 
The council reviewed the 5th Grade field trip request to SCMS for Orientation, the 1st Grade field trip to the Spencer County Library, and Kindergarten walking field trip.  Mindy Druin motioned for approval; Stacy Hieb seconded the motion.

The SBDM reviewed the updated budget.  They discussed in detail and noted that the amount could changing pending additional information from the board.  Council was also provided updated Munis figures and took the information under advisement.

The SBDM reviewed the updated enrollment and took the information under advisement.  

The Council adjourned at 6:10 p.m. on a motion by Stacy Hieb; seconded by Becky Goins.
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SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT

Taylorsville Elementary School promotes a safe, nurturing and rigorous academic community where diverse learners are provided engaging work to ensure their academic and social success.

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer Offering Equal Educational Opportunities


